Employment Background Checks
In accordance with Minnesota Statute it is the responsibility of the district to notify students and parents of our policy regarding employment back​ground checks. It is the policy of the district to re​quire a background check of every new employee. It is also the practice of the district to require back​ground checks of volunteers depending upon their nature of their volunteer position. The complete Employment Background Check policy, #404 is also available at the district office.
